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Coordinated Efforts Lead to Arrest of Vehicle Theft Suspect 

 

JASPER COUNTY, S.C. – On the night of Sunday, January 26, 2025, the Jasper 
County Sheriff's Office (JCSO) and the Hardeeville Police Department (HPD) worked 
together to apprehend a suspect involved in a vehicle theft in the Mead Road area. 

 

A Jasper County resident reported their vehicle had been stolen and provided video 
evidence of the theft. Hardeeville Police Department officers located the stolen vehicle 
and made contact with it. Upon investigation, it was determined that the vehicle was 
stolen by David Fourie, who had an active arrest warrant issued by the Jasper County 
Sheriff's Office. 

 

JCSO deputies arrived on the scene, took possession of Fourie, and facilitated the 
return of the vehicle to its rightful owner. Fourie was transported to the Jasper County 
Detention Center without incident and is being charged with Grand Larceny in 
connection with the theft. 

 

Sheriff Chris Malphrus commended the seamless coordination between JCSO and 
HPD, stating, "This arrest is a testament to the strong partnership between our 
agencies. Through teamwork and rapid communication, we were able to ensure a quick 
resolution and return the stolen property to its owner." 

 

The Jasper County Sheriff's Office remains committed to protecting the community and 
ensuring the swift apprehension of those who engage in criminal activity. 
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